RECEIVED

June 16, 2021
From: JanBob Whitmore _> REGION OF PEEL

Sent: June 16, 2021 8:47 PM OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL CLERK
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca>
Subject: Hwy 413

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO

Hello, my name is Janice Whitmore and | live in south Caledon. _

| would like to let you know that | do not want the regions to allow this highway to be built as it can
damage so much environmentally protected land, water and marshes. We need to work on keeping our
land and air clean, not keep expanding our roads for more cars. A full environmental assessment should
always be conducted before considering highway expansion. We need to keep our expenses balanced
too.

Should you wish to speak with me, | can be reached at_.

Warm regards,

Jan Whitmore
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